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Mai Vang

From: Richard Kedrowski
Sent: Tuesday, September 5, 2023 2:10 PM
To: Marcia Moermond
Cc: Mai Vang; Lisa Martin
Subject: 34 Sycamore St E - Radunz

Hi Marcia, 
 
Just to clarify for the record, the Condemnation for Lack of Electricity was never lifted. Due to the length of time that the 
power had been disconnected, an Appointment Letter was sent so that I could get into the property to verify that the 
power had been restored and that the Electrical System was safe. Once access was gained, a Revised Condemnation 
Order was sent due to the Interior Condition of the property. This was the reason for retaining the Original 
Condemnation Date. 
 
Please let me know if you have any other questions. 
 
Thanks, 
Dick 
 

 

Richard Kedrowski 
Supervisor 
DSI Inspector III 
Department of Safety & Inspections 
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
P: 651-266-9141 Fax: 651-266-1919 
richard.kedrowski@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 
 

  

 


